
CMRA 

Club Meeting Minutes: 9 June 2013 

Meeting was called to order at 7PM by Daniel, KC0UTW, with 17 in attendance with 4 visitors. 

The June minutes were accepted as published. 

Treasure’s Report:  No Treasurer’s Report was submitted. 

Old Business: 

Don (KM0R) reported that he has not received a response from the commercial entity that wanted to 

have space on the club tower.  He also reported that there was no change in the D-Star status. 

Joe (KC0WGB) reported on the net.  In Jun we had a total of 4 sessions with 53 QNI and 2 QTC.He also 

requested more net controllers to help out. 

Daniel (KC0UTW) reported on the MS150 request.  The event point of contact would like approximately 

30 more amateur radio operators to help out.  He also reported that the Community Awareness event at 

the Daniel Boone Regional Library is scheduled for Thursday at 6 PM.  Mike (AC0G) provided additional 

information.  Set up for the event starts at 4:30.  Any and all club members are encouraged to help out.  

He asked for a report on Field Day for those who participated.  Mike (AC0G) reported that we had about 

200 contacts on HF voice.  Fred (AE0FD) reported he made several contacts on Winmore.  We had about 

6 visitors over the weekend. Thanks to all who participated. 

Corey (KC0YNS) reported that Pinnacles Park has been reserved for JOTA for the 3rd weekend in October. 

New Business:  

Loretta Schouten (Guest) presented a project that Rock Bridge Elementary School is going to embark on 

this fall that they would like CMRA support and assistance.  A committee of Myron ( W0ZH), Wes 

(AB0SE), Fred (AE0FD), Dave (KV0S), Dave ( KD0EAG), and Don (KM0R) were appointed to the 

committee. 

Nathan (AC0MZ) offered to donate a 19 inch flat screen monitor for club use at the club station. 

Mike (AC0G) reported he had one contact for testing on Monday 15 Jul. 

Daniel (KC0UTW) reported that the Warrensburg Hamfest is to be held on Saturday 20 Jul.  More 

information is available on their website www.waarci.com.  He also reported that the Washington 

Hamfest is the following day 21 Jul at the Elks in Washington.  More information for that Hamfest is at 

www.Zerobeaters.org. 

Fred (AE0FD) reported he just purchased a laptop that should be great for go kits.  For more information 

on those contact Fred. 

http://www.waarci.com/
http://www.zerobeaters.org/


Myron ( W0ZH) mentioned he is also a member of a St Louis DX club that sponsors auxiliary clubs if 

CMRA is interested.  More information about the DX club can be found at NVDCC.org or ZeroBureau.org 

The meeting adjourned at 7:49 PM.  

Joe (KC0WGB) gave a presentation on his deployment to Joplin as a SATERN member after the tornado 

down there two years ago.  

Respectfully Submitted, 

Joe/KC0WGB 

CMRA Recording Secretary  


